
 

 

USISPF Statement on the India-UK Free Trade Agreement 

The U.S.-India Strategic Partnership Forum (USISPF) congratulates the governments of India 

and the United Kingdom on finalizing a landmark free trade agreement. This milestone reflects a 

shared commitment to strengthening economic ties and fostering inclusive growth. 

As India broadens its global trade engagements, USISPF remains optimistic about the progress 

in U.S.–India trade negotiations on a Bilateral Trade Agreement (BTA). Recent high-level 

exchanges reaffirm both countries’ commitment to first conclude an interim reciprocal tariff deal 

and build on that in BTA negotiations. We encourage continued momentum toward a 

comprehensive agreement that will unlock new avenues for investment, deepen economic 

relations, and enhance people-to-people ties. 

For media inquiries and further information, please contact: 

  

Ankit Jain 

ajain@usispf.org 

  

Akshobh Giridharadas 

agiridharadas@usispf.org 

 

 

 

www.usispf.org 


